
TEESSIDE HIGH SCHOOL
SPRINGBOARD EVENT
Tuesday 15 March, 5.00pm-6.30pm

We would like to invite all Year 11 students
and parents to a new school event, 

designed specifically to help you as a family 
over the hurdle of GCSE examinations and 

support your child as they confirm their 
post-16 choices and prepare for next steps.

www.teessidehigh.co.uk


